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INFORMATION COMMISSIONER, LYNCH INTERIORS 

468. Hon TOM HELM to the minister representing the Minister for Works; Services: 
Given the Information Commissioner’s comment in her annual report that, with regard to Lynch Interiors Pty 
Ltd, “Although documents held by CAMS indicate that payment was made to the consultant, there are 
apparently no documentary records of the advice that he gave or the work that he performed”, will the minister -  

(a) agree to reopen the investigation into this matter; and 

(b) if not, why not?   

Hon M.J. CRIDDLE replied: 
I thank the member for some notice of this question.. 

(a) No. 

(b) All matters raised in connection with Lynch Interiors have been exhaustively investigated, including an 
investigation by the Crown Solicitor’s Office. 

 


